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SUBJECT:  SATURDAY VOTING 
 
 

The 2014 General Election is Tuesday, November 4, 2014.  In California, registered 

voters may cast their ballots at their County Elections Department beginning 29 days before 

each election.   

For the convenience of Fresno County voters, the Elections Department will also be 

open for “Saturday Voting” on November 1, 2014, from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Fresno 

County residents, who are registered to vote, may vote November 1st, Saturday at the 

Fresno County Elections Department located at 2221 Kern Street in downtown Fresno. 

For more information, please contact Cindy Lee, Administrative Secretary at 559-

600-3011. 
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